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Michael Rorke

From: Matthew OHearn

Sent: Thursday, 17 February 2011 5:16 PM
To: Michael Rorke

Subject: Radcon - 13 Warringah Rd Mosman

Michael

As discussed today, I am the engineer looking at a project located at the above listed address. In mid 1998 a
contractor applied Radcon to the top surface of two concrete slabs which at the time were in excess of 30 years
old. A rubberized membrane and topping concrete was placed over the Radcon. This week we removed the
topping concrete so that a new tile bed and tiles could be laid to freshen up the look of the building. We were very
impressed with the condition of the Radcon membrane and have advised our client that no additional repairs or
membranes are required to be installed prior to tiling the area. The base concrete slab is now in the order of 45
years old and there is no sign of corrosion of reinforcing steel or concrete spalling - I'm sure that Radcon has
played a very big part in the protection of these concrete surfaces.

Matthew O'Hearn
BE FIEAust CPEng NPER RPEQ RBP(Vic)

Happy for you to use any or all of these words in marketing material.

Matthew O'Hearn

O'H EAR N CON 5 U L TIN G

Web: www.ohearnconsulting.com

This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain
information that is confidential and is subject to legal privilege. If you are not the
intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message
or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete this message.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except
where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of
O'Hearn Consulting
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